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May 20, 2020 

Covid-19 

To all Fin Addict Partners and Volunteers: 

During this time of unprecedented uncertainty, all of us here at Fin Addict Angler Foundation are 

concerned about the safety and well-being of our families, colleagues, volunteers and partners 

and the many friends who make up our Fin Addict Angler Foundation Family. 

As San Antonio reopens itself to the new normal, so do we. Fin Addict Angler Foundation will 

be monitoring safety measures to include good hand washing, hand sanitizing, mask application, 

and social distancing at all of their events. In the acceptance of change to the new normal of 

Safety First, we are adhering to the guidelines of the city of San Antonio. Please use good hand 

washing and application of face mask in gatherings outside of your immediate household. Social 

distancing is strongly encouraged during our activities. For the safety of all anglers and our 

communities we will have you to complete a basic questionnaire prior to participation within Fin 

Addict tournaments and the Fin Addict Angler Foundation. 

If you are sick with the COVID-19, were recently exposed (within 14 days) to someone with 

COVID-19 or just do not feel well, do not visit public areas. 

Preventive Measures 

· Cover your coughs and sneezes 

· Wash hands often 

· Practice social distancing 

· Stay home if fever is present 

Please continue to review our 2020 Calendar for upcoming events. 

Sincerely 

Mark Martinez 

Liaison Officer 

liaison@finaddictangler.org 


